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This urgently needs more attention from our elected MPs. More allied health support needs to 
be provided and less over policing in rural/regional First Nations communities. Also, the 
incentive for police officers to elevate thier career by initially being posted to rural areas needs to 
be abolished. Only experienced officers with cultural competency skills need apply.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my thoughts. 


